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The November 2020 meeting was held on Thursday 
November 5, 2020 with seventeen members present.  
 
Trail Report: The bridge on trail C4H to South Lake has 
been replaced by the DEC trail crew with assistance from 
Dick Cox. The club thanks them for getting this large 
bridge completed. Trail C4 from Hall Road to Cooper 
Road that was relocated along Rt. 8 last season has been 
moved back to its original location. The club thanks the 
landowner for allowing this trail again. We have received 
permission to corduroy the water crossing on the Mosquito 
Hill area once snow arrives. The DEC will ask for 
approval to install a bridge here as well. Signing the trails 
will start soon. Notices will be placed on the club’s 
Facebook page for volunteers to assist with this. Please 
follow the clubs page at: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders/ 
 
The Annual Bill Clary & Tom LaComb Memorial 
Dinner will not be held this year due to COVID-19 
restrictions.  
 
Election of officers for 2020 will take place at the 
December meeting. Open positions are: President, Vice-
President, Treasurer, and Secretary. If you would like to 
nominate someone for a position, please attend the 
November meeting, or send the nomination to Secretary 
Jeff Greene at mvwcjfg@yahoo.com. 
 
We are still having our large raffle. With SnowBash being 
cancelled, this raffle will be our main fundraiser for the 
club. The drawing for the raffle has been pushed back to 
January 2021 at the Poker Run. Please support your club 
and purchase a ticket or two. If each member purchased 1 
ticket, they would all be sold. Tickets also make great 
Christmas gifts. If you would like to purchase one or more, 
please send a check made out to ORRC for $100.00 each 
to: 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 

Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you. 
You can also purchase a ticket online and pay via Venmo. 
Information is on the Club’s Facebook page posts. 
 
Club membership renewals are due. Club membership will 
entitle you to the NYSSA voucher to save $55.00 per sled 
on your NYS registration. The easiest and fastest way to 
renew is online at the NYSSA site at:  
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735  
You’ll be able to print your voucher as soon as you renew.  
 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’20/21 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 
 
Please remember that trails cannot open until after big 
game season closes on December 13th and snow cover and 
trail conditions allow. 
  
The next meeting will be Thursday December 3rd at 
the Ohio Recreation Hall, 140 Nellis Road at 6:30 PM. 


